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June Birthdays 
Jessica, Maia, Riley, Amelia,  

Theo and Ronnie,  

Holidays —Just a reminder that we break up for Summer Term at 
3.15pm on Friday 20th July. Pupils return to school on Thursday 6th 
September 2018. (Please note there will be no After School Club on 
Friday 20th July) 
Cake Stall — Many thanks for your continued  
support and donations for this event.  During the last  few weeks 
Year 4 have collected £18.50, Year 3 £34.50 and Year 2 £29.00  
towards school funds. The dates for the next cake stalls are as  
follows; 6th July—Reception, 13th July—Year 6, 20th July—Year 5. 
Letters will be sent home one week prior to the cakes being required. 
School Uniform  — Our school uniform can be ordered via Tesco  
Uniform Shop online and School Trends online. Please follow the 
links from our school website under school information. 
Swimming Lessons —Please could the children in Sycamores and 
Oaks remember to bring in their swimming costume, towel and 
swimming hat on the following dates—2nd July, 9th July and 16th 
July. Thank you. 
Fathers Day Breakfast - Thank you to all the Dads, Grandads, Uncles 
etc. for coming into school  on the 13th June to enjoy our Fathers 
Day Breakfast. It was a lovely morning. 
Sports Day— Cranford Sports Day was held on the 14th June at  
Huxlow Science College. The children had great fun taking part in 
their organised events and a big thank you to everyone who came to 
support the children. 
Afternoon Celebration for Reverend Daniel Foot— We are hosting 
an afternoon celebration to show our gratitude to Reverend Daniel 
Foot and Katina Foot for the support that has been given to Cranford 
Primary School during their time in the village  on Tuesday 10th July  
2pm-3pm. Parents/Carers and the village community are all  
welcome. 
End of Year School Disco—The End of Year School Disco will take 
place on Thursday 12th July 4pm-5.30pm. Tickets are available from 
the school office at £2.50 each. Refreshments will sold at this event. 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly—We would like to invite all of our Year 6  
Parents and Carers to our Year 6 Leavers Assembly on Thursday 19th 
July at the slightly earlier time of 1.45pm.  
Football and Cricket Club—These clubs have now finished for the 
summer term. 
Beach Day—We will be having a Fabulous Finish Beach Day on 
Wednesday 11th July where a bouncy castle has been booked for the 
whole school. Ice cones and ice lollies will be on sale at £1 each. 
Please could parents send in £1 in a named sealed envelope if they 
would like their child to have an ice-cream on the day. 
Other dates for the diary - 
Tuesday 3rd July—Year 6 Reflection Day, Peterborough Cathedral 
Friday 6th July—Celebration Assembly 9am 
Friday 6th July—Reports out to parents 
Monday 9th July—Whole School Transition Morning 
Tuesday 10th July— Rev Daniel Foot’s Afternoon Celebration 
Wednesday 11th July—Beach Day at Cranford Primary School 
Thursday 12th July— PDET Year 4 Sports Day, Spratton Hall 
Thursday 12th July—End of Year Disco 4pm-5.30pm 
Friday 13th July—Teddy Bears Picnic 1.30pm—new pupils and Year 6 
Thursday 19th July—Year 6 Leavers Assembly—1.45pm 
Friday 20th July—End of Year Church Service 9.15am 
Friday 20th July—Last Day of Term! 

Friday 29th June 2018 

Values Education - Our value for this half term is 
‘Thoughtfulness’ 

Hebrews 12:3 “For consider Him who has endured 
such sinners against Himself, so that you will not 

grow weary and lose heart.” 

 

It has been another busy term for all our pupils! 
 

Acorns— Acorns  had great fun finding treasure in their  
classroom and thoroughly enjoyed decorating their  
classroom environment as part of their theme “Under the 
Sea”. 
 
Elms—Elms really enjoyed their fish and chip tasting as part of 
our British theme “Time for Tea”. 
 
Sycamores— Sycamores have been creating a variety of  
artwork including: Roman mosaics, shields and Viking long 
boats as part of their “Invaders and Settlers” theme. 
 
Oaks— Oaks had a wonderful time at Boughton House on 
Wednesday where they enjoyed an afternoon picnic in the  
sunshine and learnt about local British History. 
 

Attendance for June- please note the expected  
attendance for the academic year 2017/2018 is 96% 

Should your child’s attendance fall below 96% for any reason, it is the 
school’s statutory duty to send reminder letters to parents and carers 
to inform them that their child is below the national expectation, 
regardless of whether the absence has been authorised or not. 

Class Presents Authorised 
Absence 

Unauthorised 
Absence 

Possible %  
Attend 

Acorns 557 21 22 600 92.83 

Elms 926 22 12 960 96.46 

Sycamore 958 14 42 1014 94.48 

Oaks 1192 48 40 1280 93.13 


